Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: L. Williams <lrwme2@charter.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 10:19 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Possible thermal curtain, Lake Almanor

| am opposed to the idea of a thermal curtain for Lake Almanor. | cannot imagine how exchanging a couple of degrees in
temperature from one prize fishing environment to another, thus, possibly degrading the Almanor environment, would
be of benefit in the long run.

In view of the evidence already pointing to the damage caused by the global warming environment, artificially raising
the temperature of a beautiful lake like Almanor just doesn't make any sense to me. Not to mention the appearance
issue. One has only to look at the thermal curtain placed across Whiskey town Lake near Redding to see what an eyesore
itis.



